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December 7, 1998 AGENDA: December 15,1998

PACKARD HEALTH CARE OUTREACH COALITION

Dear Members of the Board:

On November 10, 1998, your Board accepted unanticipated revenue of $157,740 for the Health
Care Outreach Coalition Project funded by the Packard Foundation. At that time, you directed
the Human Resources Agency Administrator to return to the Board on or before January 1, 1999
with the contracts necessary to implement the grant.

As you may recall, this is a collaborative project between HRA and several community based
organizations. HRA is in the process of finalizing the contracts and obtaining the necessary
reviews by the contracting community based organizations.

IT IS THEREFORE RECOMMENDED that your Board defer the Packard Health Care Outreach
Coalition contract approvals until your February 9, 1999.

Very Truly Yours,

Cecilia Espinola
Adminstrator

n:hra/claudine/bospk

RECOMMENDED:

C o u n t y  A d m i n i s t r a t i v e  O f f i c e r


